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24th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

   

We know that you will be wanting to do the best thing to help support your child’s maths learning 

whilst they are absent from school. There are many different resources online and finding suitable age- 

appropriate resources can sometimes be be a challenge. Therefore, we would strongly recommend 

that you look at the White Rose Primary Home Learning resources at   

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning .The White Rose scheme is the scheme that we now follow 

at Eastry for our maths lessons across the year groups and so these resources really will help you and 

your  child.  

 

If you go on to the site, you will see that there are 5 maths lessons for each year group: each comes 

with an instructional clip, activities to complete and answer sheets. White Rose have said that they will 

be adding to these lessons in the following weeks. If you find that your child finds the level of challenge 

too easy or too hard, then you can always access the other year groups as necessary. 

 

If you have any queries about the activities then please feel free to contact your child’s teacher by 

email . 

 

With Best Wishes to you and your families. 

 

 

On behalf of the teaching team 
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